Light Up Potton!!
Thank you for contacting Party On Potton to take part in ‘Light up Potton’ for Christmas.

Following the success of last year’s competition, we are again asking the great People of Potton to decorate their homes, window(s) or shopfront by 5th December.
There will be three hamper prizes one for each category for the ‘best & most festive’.
The hampers will be provided by the Town Council’s Christmas Lights Committee with produce from local shops as a thank you for their continued support of Potton’s Christmas Lights.

Winners will be announced on 23rd December and hampers will be delivered on Christmas Eve.
To register, please complete the form below and send back to us at committee@partyonpotton.org.uk
 We will use your address to place your house on our map of houses taking part for the lovely people of Potton to enjoy festive evening walks.

A Big ‘Thank You’ from us all at Party on Potton, Potton Town Council and the Christmas Lights Team.
We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year! 

Your details
Name			:
Address		:
Contact number	:

Entry Category (Please tick)
House:					Window:				Shop:

Thank you again and we wish you lots of luck.
